
                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers, 

It is truly a privilege to be able to send a message in our monthly newsletter! Bob Jurik does a 

great job with this little rag, doesn’t he? 

If you attended the meeting on August 12, you know that my theme for this year is fraternity. 

So, what do I mean by fraternity? I’m sure that the KOC literature has a very succinct definition. 

Undoubtedly, you could write a book on the subject and perhaps someone has. For us, however, 

I think we could start by treating our fellow Knights with dignity and respect. Not everyone you 

meet in the Knights is going to be your BFF (best friend forever). That’s life! But all of them 

joined with the intention of doing good. They are all practicing Catholics. And, for the most part, 

they are all trying to be better human beings. For these reasons and many more, all of our 

brothers deserve our dignity and respect. If you have an issue with someone, speak to them 

directly about it. Don’t get caught in the trap of talking to others about a fellow Knight’s 

errors/faults before you’ve told him personally. This isn’t always easy. It requires a fair amount 

of diplomacy. But we’re all big boys, and as mature men, we should be able to accomplish this 

without too much difficulty. In fact, if we approach it with the genuine intent of helping the 

person rather than ridiculing him, our success rates will be much better! 

Another thing that builds fraternity is volunteering. When we volunteer to work on a project, at 

one of our events, or as a permanent worker on any one of our regular endeavors, we end up 

working with other Knights. This is how we get to know each other. It’s how we make friends. 

It’s also how we learn to help each other as well as to help other people. At the meeting, I cited 

Matthew Kelly’s book entitled “The Three Ordinary Voices of God”.  A quick read, only 120 

Message from your 

Grand Knight         

Jerry McGrath 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

St. Agnes Council 14202 

Naples, Florida                                                    
August 2024 



pages. I highly recommend it. He suggests you take stock of the five people that you spend the 

most time with. Ask yourself whether they are bringing you closer to God or leading you away 

from Him. I’m sure the answer is a little different for each of us. But, if there are some Knights 

in those five, I’d bet my bottom dollar they’re leading you closer to God! We have a great group 

here. The best I have ever known. Take advantage of it! 

 

God bless all of you. 

 

Jerry McGrath, Grand Knight  

 



  

 

            

 

 

      

      

COUNCIL OFFICIERS INSTILATION 

 

OUR ELECTION POLE TEAM AT WORK 



    

    

       

                   

 

 

And they say I can’t  

take pretty pictures…. 

….Look at that smile. 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                          Don Farmer - Knight of the Month                  Colin O’Leary - Family of the Month 
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Hello fellow Knights! As Chancellor and fellow Knight, I am very proud of the work we all do for the Church and the 

Community at large. I am always filled with pride whenever I see the Knights working hard to support so many 

worthwhile projects. 

But I have noticed something else…how many Knights belong to other organizations that also support other worthwhile 

projects. 

My idea is to use the space we are allotted in the Monthly Newsletter to showcase a Knight from our Council that also 

volunteers or participates in another organization.  Send a paragraph or two to me, and I will send it to Brother Bob Jurik 

to place in the Newsletter.  I would like you to include how the two( or more)  organizations differ, how they are alike, 

and if they give you different forms of satisfaction, especially if they serve different goals. 

This is just an idea that I had and would like to try it, to  see if the members enjoy it.  I don’t know how far we’ll get with 

it, but with your participation we can give it a try! 

I thank you ahead of time for your support.  In my last couple of years one of my greatest pleasures has been when a 

member comes to me with a prospective member.  I get the greatest Joy from knowing  that what we do is contagious! 

Brother Guillermo Perezlopez 

Chancellor                      

 

 

VOLUNTERING AND FELLOWSHIP  



                                

 

   

   

 

 



 

   
 
 
 

 
 
If you now are a 1st or 2nd degree Knight and need to attain the 3rd degree before you can become a 4th Degree, please 
contact the 14202 Membership Director and Chancellor Brother Guillermo Lopez-Perez at guillerph03@gmail.com and 
ask him to help you get this done as soon as possible.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
God bless and vivat Jesus! 
 
  
Fraternally, 
 
SK Jeffrey T. Vespo, PGK, PFN 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY #60 
Cell: (239) 398-4969 
Fax: (239) 398-9910 
JTV@VESPO.COM 



 

 

Fourth Degree – Assembly 3094 

This year begins with a focus on our Veteran’s Ball on Nov 9th, 2024, at the St. Agnes Parish Center.  Mark your calendars 

for a good time for great causes.  Last year we contributed to the Military Chaplains Fund, Wounded Warrior, Tunnel 2 

Tower, Collier-Lee Honor Flight, and Heart and Homes to name a few.  Additional organizations are being considered in 

2024-2025.   

The Assembly is comprised of 3rd Degree Knights who for various reasons accepted the calling to the 4th Degree in the 

Knights and as such obtained the title of Sir Knight. These Knights have the opportunity to participate in the Color Corp.  

I personally have been privileged to attend a number of funerals to  honor our deceased Brothers or Brother’s spouse, 

including my wife’s Uncle’s funeral in Melbourne FL.    While I never served in the military, I hold Veterans in high 

esteem and am proud to be part of Assembly 3094.  

If you are interested in becoming a 4th Degree, please contact Monte Hilmoe at  240-423-0985 or via email at  

mlhimoe@gmail.com      

Beside the Veterans Ball,   our Spring Fling/Patriotic Ball is scheduled for April 12, 2025.  The  Assembly has also raised 

fund through a program called Adopt-a-Precinct.  The program is one where individuals come together as a team to 

support polling locations in the primary and general elections and raise money for the Assembly.  I believe Jeff Vespo 

needs to be credited with starting this about 15 years ago.  While it is not an annual fundraising opportunity, it is a good 

one and one that ties well to the  Assembly considering Patriotism is being a good citizen and voting is a citizens privilege 

,if not obligation.   Get out and vote!  Your country and country deserves it.  

 

.    Outgoing Faithful Navigator Robert Gomez presented Jerry Burgos with a crucifix and rosary beads for his exemplary 

work during the 2023-2024 year and presented all Assembly offices from that time rosary beads in thanks for their 

support in the past year.  



                                      

                      

 

Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund Announces $100 Million in Grants 

New Haven, Conn. — Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund (KCCF) announced today that it has 

crossed a significant milestone by surpassing charitable grants of more than $100 million made 

to Catholic and charitable organizations since its launch in 2019. “Reaching $100 million in 

granting is a dream realized,” said Dennis Gerber, President of Knights of Columbus Charitable 

Fund. “And for KCCF to achieve this charitable impact in just five years is very encouraging for 

our work going forward. While this is an outstanding milestone, we believe it is just the first of 

many in our work of building a powerful new engine for supporting the Church and our 

communities.” KCCF has grown to become a prominent national donor-advised fund created 

by Catholics, for Catholics. Today, KCCF has more than $120 million in total assets under 

management and has distributed over 11,000 grants to more than 2,000 organizations across 

North America, Europe, and Asia. With KCCF’s donor-advised fund, donors can be assured that 

their investments and charitable grants are consistent with the values and teachings of the 

Catholic Church. This important milestone is the result of generous donors who have 

leveraged the advantages of KCCF’s donor-advised fund program to make a greater impact to 

an array of causes, including higher education, evangelization, religious formation, and pro-life 

apostolates. “Saint Paul’s admonition to be ‘a cheerful giver’ is a driving force behind what we 

do with KCCF,” Gerber said. “Our goal is to help provide the tools to inspire Catholics to give 

more generously and have a larger impact on organizations that are doing great work.   
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Note from the Editor    
This is OUR newsleter and your help is always needed and appreciated.   

 

Our goals… 

• Ensure all our coucil brothers are constantly informed and updated  

• Provides a way for our members to engage in evrything our council offers 

• Provide the avenue for all member to communcate to each other 

• Illustrate our past activities via pictures  

• Make it fun!  

• Please notify me if…. 

o If there are any corrections or additions need to be made  

o If you have any events, pictures, awards, etc. that you feel would be of interest to all 

o If you have any ideas or notes for the Good Of the Order 

 

Fratrnally yours; 

 

Brother Bob J 

Recorder 

516.317.6084 



 
 

 

 


